
             

Kaitaia Primary 

School Assembly 
 

Starting from this Friday 8th June, our school assembly 

will take place in our Hall from 9-9:40am. 

 

We are trialling this through to the end of this term to 

see if the earlier start suits parents who may be able to 

stay after they drop their tamariki off. 

 

We believe the earlier assembly time will be a positive 

start to our last day of each week. 

 

Come along and join us this Friday at 9am. 

 

See you there. 

 

B. Morrissey 

Principal 


